
Reception News 

Come and See 

This week it’s been Judaism Week and we have been listening to the story 

of Hanukkah. Next week we’re learning all about Hinduism. 

___________________________________ 

Supertato warned us about another evil enemy…GERMS! We have been 

talking about ways to keep germs away like washing our hands, having a bath 

and catching our coughs and sneezes in a tissue.  

 

Thank you for coming to our Harvest Assembly. I’m sure you’ll agree we 

were fantastic singers! 

 

Reading and writing workshop 

Looking forward to seeing you all on Thursday 18th October at 9.15-

9.45am for our workshop. 

 

See you all next week  


